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EYFS- Little Ladybirds, Dazzling Dragonflies, Sparkly Spiders  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are coming to that lovely time of year when you are invited into school to see our young children in the Early Years Foundation 

Stage perform their Nativity play. This year our production will be ‘Donkey For Sale’.  

 

The children are currently working hard to make this special for their audience. They will be performing on Tuesday 10th 

December at 9:30 am and Wednesday 11th December at 9:30 am. The performance will last approximately 30-40 minutes. 

All children in Reception and Nursery will be taking part.  The production will be filmed for DVD, a copy will be available to 

purchase for £2.00 per copy, and this will be added to ParentPay. If you DO NOT want your child filming, please let us 

know by Monday 2nd December. 

 

Tickets this year will be FREE of charge; however, we will be having a collection on the door for Biddulph in Bloom 

so please bring along your loose change!  There will be two seats available per performance per family. We aim to keep the 

audience small enough to encourage the children to perform at their best but large enough to create an atmosphere; we also need to 

be mindful of hall capacity.  We also request that everyone, including siblings have a seat and we respectfully request that you do 

not stand at the back of the hall.   

 

4 tickets per family, 2 for each performance will be sent home in planners the week of the 2nd December. We shall 

send a text on the day to let you know they are coming home!  They must be produced at the performance as a 

ticket. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Many thanks  

Mrs Fletcher  and the Early Years team 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs A Rourke 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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